
Shannon Moskal 

-----Original Message-----

From: Tom Hoyne <sthoyne@shaw.ca> 

Sent: Sunday, December 8, 2019 5:21 PM 

To: Holly Ronnquist <hronnquist@rdek.bc.ca> 

Subject: Wilmer Community Club 

Hi Holly, 

Gerry informed me to reach out to you about the upcoming budget for Wilmer. We have had increases operational 

costs and we estimate needing $9,000 for the upcoming year. We are still putting together the detailed numbers but 

Gerry wanted me to let you know asap. 

I hope this helps and please let me know if you need anything else. 

Regards, 

Tom Hoyne 
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